
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  Nursery Closure – 4 April  

The Nursery will be closed on Friday 4 April due to the early closure of the 

whole school on the last day of term 

The nursery will be closed all day on this day and will reopen on 

Wednesday 23 April 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rose Taunt 
Head of School 
 

 


